
October 20,  2023 



My name is Mike Leon, and I am a Katzie Band Member.  I have spent 
the past 30 or more years working in Katzie Territory at some kind of ca-
pacity or another.  A great deal of my experience working for Katzie has 
been in archeology and environmental, and I have been honored in in-
terviewing some of our Elders of the past and present for Traditional 
Use Studies.   

On my free time I explore Katzie territory while on adventures with my 
Grandchildren and partner.  I am grateful to be a part of this amazing 
opportunity for Katzie to be initiating a Territorial Guardianship program 
and I look forward to seeing the positive changes this program will 
bring to the protection and preservation of our lands, waters and air for 
future generations. 

Mike Leon | guardian@katzie.ca 
Referrals Department 

Mike Leon - Guardian 



Road safety takes everyone! Focus on the road, be ready to stop for pedestri-

ans, and reduce your speed when approaching a crosswalk or intersection. How 

do you make sure you’re looking for pedestrians while driving? Let us know ⬇️ 

 

 #ShareTheRoadBC @icbc 

 

Learn more: https://bit.ly/3LRhlcd  

https://bit.ly/3LRhlcd










No Programming 

Truth and Reconciliation 

Event at Swan-e-set 









Attention Katzie Community Members! 
The following People are banned from Katzie First Nation Lands. If you see them, please notify 

KFN Elected Officials of the day and whereabouts they were spotted (Email’s and extensions lo-

cated in Staff Directory page) 

 

If you witness any criminal activity, please notify the proper authorities IMMEDIATELY 

Randy Frostad William (Billy) 

Lowen 
Romeo Grimard 

Christina Wallis Tom Blackbird 

 

Lance Rosiek 

Rick “Tiny” 

Frank Williams 

Greg Patterson 

Courtney Frostad 

Richard Rheaume 

Ricky Halverson 




